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Project Name: Suncor Energy Cedar Point Wind Power Project (the “Project”)
MOE Reference Number: 6696-96TR5X
OPA Reference Number: F-002175-WIN-130-601
Project Location: Municipality of Lambton Shores, Township of Plympton-Wyoming,

Township of Warwick, Lambton County
Dated at: the above noted locations this the 30th of May, 2014.

Suncor Energy Products Inc. (Suncor) is planning to engage in a renewable energy project in respect of which the issuance 
of a Renewable Energy Approval (REA) is required. The project is subject to the provisions of the Environmental Protection 
Act of Ontario (Act) Part V.0.1 and Ontario Regulation 359/09 (Regulation). This notice must be distributed in accordance 
with section 15 of the Regulation.  This notice is being distributed to make the public aware of a proposed change to the 
project.

Project Description and Proposed Change:
Pursuant to the Act and Regulation, the facility, in respect of which this project was originally proposed to be engaged in, 
consisted of a Class 4 wind facility with a total maximum nameplate capacity of 100 MW and consists of up to 46 wind 
turbines.

A change is being proposed 
to the project.  The change 
consists of a minor project 
design change including the 
following: change/addition to 
collector line, access road, and 
transmission line routes; 
revision to the temporary 
staging area; designation of a 
newly evaluated Provincially 
Significant Wetland complex; 
and,  an updated Noise 
Assessment Report. The 
change is proposed to address 
Ministry of the Environment 
technical review comments, 
avoid a newly evaluated 
Provincially Significant Wetland 
complex, and to address 
requests made by participating 
landowners.  No changes are 
proposed to the location of 
project wind turbines or the 
nameplate capacity.  The 
project location, taking the 
proposed change into account, 
is described in the map, 

.

Documents for Public Inspection:
Suncor has been required to update the supporting documents that are required to form part of the application.  A written 
copy of the Modification Document is currently available for public inspection on the project website 
(www.suncor.com/cedarpointwind). 
 
Project Contacts and Information:
To learn more about the project or to communicate concerns please contact:   

Dianne Zimmerman
Manager, Strategic Relations, Renewable Energy.
Suncor Energy Products Inc.
150 6th Ave SW
Calgary, AB  T2P 3E3
Telephone: 1-866-344-0178
Project Email: CedarPoint@suncor.com
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